October 27, 2006
Vince Wagner, CFO

Bill’s Transfer, Inc.

2912 69th Avenue West, Unit D-11

Tacoma, Washington  98466

RE:
Universal Moving Systems

Dear Mr. Wagner:

On September 25, 2006, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) sent you a letter (enclosed) regarding an outstanding penalty assessed on May 31, 2006.  You were told to remit payment immediately to avoid further enforcement action.  Further, you were required to provide information, by October 5, 2006, on what you have done to come into compliance with WAC 480-15-390.  You have not done so.
This letter serves as a final chance for you to respond.  If you do not respond by November 7, 2006, you may incur additional penalties and the Commission may pursue its enforcement options in superior court.

If you have any questions about this letter or the company’s obligations under Commission rules, you may contact me at (360) 664-1193, or Sheri Hoyt, Compliance Specialist, Business Practices Investigations Section, by telephone at (360) 664-1149.

Sincerely, 

Sally Johnston
Sr. Assistant Attorney General
Enclosure
cc:
Sheri Hoyt
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